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Important Information, Upcoming Events	and  
Dates for your Diary 

 

Welcome Back 
A warm welcome back to everybody, we hope that you all had a good Easter break. As you will know, we are 
now in test season, with the SATS for our Year 6 children now only just over a fortnight away. A massive well 
done to those children from Year 6 who attended our Easter School. As promised for those with full 
attendance at the sessions, a £10 Amazon voucher is on its way to you, courtesy of Mr Lee!  
 
Roof Works 
Towards the end of this term, a major building project will be getting under way at the school, where we will 
be having our whole roof replaced. The work is scheduled to take place in the last two weeks of this term and 
over the summer holidays. Disruption will be kept to a minimum, although inevitably, there will be some 
inconvenience. 
 
Fantastic Response to Book Appeal 

As many of you will know, one of our Year 6 pupils and his family lost all of their 
possessions in a house fire. We wanted to do some small thing to help, so sent out an 
appeal to the local community and wider reading world to ask for help in replacing the 
young man’s book collection. 
Responses flooded in, with publishers including DK Books, Scholastic and 
Bloomsbury promising help, as well as several authors, including Anthony 
Horowitz, who sent a collection of the Alex Rider series. The whole family 
have been overwhelmed by the response and would like to offer their thanks 

for everyone’s generosity. 
 
PTA Events 
The PTA arranged a very successful Easter Event and well done to all the children who entered, as well as 
the prize winners in each category. Thank you also to all of you who supported the after school event. A 
fantastic amount of £350 was raised! 
 
Clubs 
Premier Sport are running Gymnastics on a Monday 3:30-4:30pm. Please see http://sport.premier-
education.com 
 
Library 
We are fortunate to have the Norfolk Library Service Mobile Library stop at the school. It is important that 
this service is used when it is here as otherwise we may lose out. The next visit will be 3rd May 2017. 


